
 

             
  

  

 

 

  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                        

 

                         

                                                    

 

                                       

                                                                                                  

                                 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                                                                                        
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 2023 

Newsletter 
 

Please do not leave any medication 

in your child’s bag, it must be 

handed to a member of staff and a 

form must be completed. It is a 

Health and Safety issue. 

 

Please let the Office know if you 

child will not be in during the 

Christmas period! 
 

Dear Parents: 
Thank you to everyone that came to 
our tea. We hope you enjoyed Jo 
Jingles as much as your children do. It 
was lovely catching up with all of you. 
We always enjoy listening to your 
experiences with us, we fed back to all 
the staff the amazing comments and 
conversation we had with you.  

 

We have a few spaces available so if 
you know of any friends or families that 
are looking for a space for their 
children, please remember to 
recommend us. 

 

Christmas Dates and Times 
December  
Jo Jingles 
Tuesday 5th 1.30PM 
Tuesday 12th 10.30PM 
Tuesday 19th 10.30PM 

St Annes  
Weekly 

Hanukkah Activities 7th  
Santa Visit Tuesday 12th 9.30am  

Santa is visiting us and ALL children are invited 
Christmas Holidays for Grant Only 
Children  
Nursery Closed 
 25th and 26th – Bank Holidays 

January  
Nursery Closed 
Monday 1st – Bank Holiday 

Term Starts Wednesday 3rd 
St Annes  
Weekly 

Yoga 
Daily 
Jo Jingles 
Tuesday 9th 10-11am 
Tuesday 16th 10-11am 
Tuesday 23rd 10-11am 
Tuesday 30th 10-11am 

National Story Telling Week  
begins 29th  

 
 



 

 
                                                                    

  

 

 

 

 

 

  
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Videos Available: 
 
If you would like information on the topics below please let us know and we can 
share the videos from fly start with you.  

·       Common Childhood illnesses 

·       Toilet Training  
·       Sleep and bedtime routines  
·       Oral health  
·       Using the Early Years Communication and Language Toolkit (for practitioners) 

·       Talk for All (for practitioners) 
 

Supporting Luton residents 
https://m.luton.gov.uk/Page/Show/Benefits/support/Pages/Luton-supporting-you.aspx 

This Luton website can help Luton residents with: 
• help with paying bills 

• concerns about rising energy costs 

• benefits and other financial help 

• employment guidance 

• housing advice 

• mental health issues and feeling isolated 

The website has an on line benefits calculator, a map showing local warm spaces and food 
support. 
Many Luton families are not accessing their Healthy Start entitlements which may help with food 
and milk as well as access to vitamins. 

 

We have also added to our book library, below 

are some of the books we have purchased. If you 

would like any recommendations, please speak 

to our staff.   

 

https://m.luton.gov.uk/Page/Show/Benefits/support/Pages/Luton-supporting-you.aspx
https://m.luton.gov.uk/Page/Show/Benefits/support/Pages/Luton-supporting-you.aspx
https://map.foodfirstluton.co.uk/
https://map.foodfirstluton.co.uk/
https://www.healthystart.nhs.uk/

